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January 27, 2003 

 
 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Dear Honorable Members: 
 

In 1881 and 1988, the City of Milwaukee was granted sewer easements SE-402 and 

SE-2169A/WE-516A, located in Vacated North Marshall Street from East Wisconsin 
Avenue to a point 120 feet south of East Wisconsin Avenue.  

 

These easements are being released because the sewers and water main that were 
constructed in the easements have been abandoned.  There are no plans for future sewer 

or water facilities in this area.  These easements no longer serve the interest of the City 
of Milwaukee and should be released. 

 

We have prepared the attached resolution authorizing and directing the proper City 
Officers to execute sewer easement releases SER-402 and SER-2169A/WER-516A. 

 

 We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  
 

      Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 
 

 
      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 

      Commissioner of Public Works 
 
RJR/ah 
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